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BOGOTA, D.C. AUGUST 30, 2019. - Cemex Latam Holdings, S.A. (“CLH”) informs 
that its subsidiary Cemex Colombia S.A. ("CEMEX Colombia") reported as relevant 
information that the municipality of Ibagué-Tolima (the “Municipality”), ordered the 
dismissal of the special-requirement file related to the levy of the industry and 
commerce tax (ICA) for the year 2016, by which it pretended the payment of nineteen 
billion seven hundred sixty-three million nine hundred four thousand Colombian 
pesos (COP$19,763,904,000), equivalent to USD$5,766,627 converted using the 
Market Representative Exchange Rate (TRM) for today, in the terms reported to the 
market on April 23, 2019. 
 
The Municipality dismissed the requirement because the evidence provided by 
CEMEX Colombia was sufficient to prove that the declared deductions correspond 
to sales deductions duly justified and to income declared in municipalities different 
than Ibagué, therefore this process is considered closed without CEMEX Colombia 
having to pay additional taxes, or any penalty. 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: Unofficial translation for information purposes only. The original document filed in Spanish is 
the official version, therefore in case of any discrepancy between the Spanish version and this 
version, the Spanish version shall prevail. 
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